Dear Bamburgh,

Just a note of gratitude on behalf of the armed forces of Ukraine for your donations. We have so far raised over £2,000, which has been used to buy hemostatic bandages and other medical supplies, as well as diesel for pick-up trucks purchased by John Baker-Cresswell, bound for the front line. We also bought to tattoo kits which are being used to mark soldiers with their blood groups, spray cans for the camouflaging of personal weapons and other small items, and a set of night vision goggles for my cousin Ed, who has been working as a medic for the last two years.



The sign says Thank You Bamburgh! From Med Alpha (Ed's unit)